
@CourtFieldsSch     CourtFieldsSchool @courtfieldsschool     

Achieve | Belong | Participate 

Message from Mrs Matthews                                          Friday 9th May 2025 

What a busy Friday we've had! We started the 
day with a surprise breakfast for our Year 11s, 
ahead of their exams starting next week, where 
they enjoyed pastries together in the Hall! Then 
we held our charity football match at lunchtime, 
played by mixed teams of our Year 11s and 
staff. The 'White Shirts' won 2-1. Well done to all 
who played and thank you to all the spectators 
who donated towards our Madagascar fund! 
Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Matthews 

Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

BTC Visit 
Always a pleasure to welcome Nicola from BTC to 

Court Fields. On Wednesday she shared with Year 9s 
all that BTC has to offer, with the support of former 
students who appeared in the college videos.  Don’t 
forget BTC Open Events are in June, register and go 
along to see for yourself https://www.btc.ac.uk/events/  

Girls Love Rugby 

Our Year 7 girls had a fantastic day on 
Friday at the Girls Love Rugby event 

in Exeter! Great to see nearly 400 girls 
getting 

involved 
in some 
rugby in 
the sun! 

Exmoor Challenge 

A huge well done to our 
students who completed the 
Exmoor Challenge on 
Saturday, walking 16.8 
miles! We entered 3 teams 
of 4, and one reserve 
student into the EC this 
year.  

Court Fields Team 1 (mixed 
team) came in at joint 28th 
Court Fields Team 2 (all 
boys team) came in at joint 
15th 
Court Fields Team 3 (all girls 
team) came in at a hugely 
impressive 3rd! 
As none of our students 
dropped out, our reserve 
student Amelia S (Y7) 
agreed to join a team from 
Silverton, who had a 
member drop out at the last 
minute.  
Our three teams have been 
practising really hard for this 
challenging event, their first 
practice walk was back on a 
very cold February on the 
Blackdown Hills, which was 
challenging in its own right.  
The second practise was on 
the Quantock Hills in much 
better weather, but some 
challenging hills!  
Their final practise walk was 
on rugged Exmoor, just a 
week before the actual 
event. 
All students have been fantastic ambassadors for 
Court Fields school throughout and the staff involved 
have thoroughly enjoyed helping such wonderful 
students achieve their amazing results.  

https://www.btc.ac.uk/events/
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 DIARY DATES 

20th May  

Parent & Community 

Meeting 

20th May 

Year 10 Prefect Interviews 

23rd May 

Year 11 Clap Out 

23rd May 

Last day of term 

26th-30th May 

Half term 

2nd June 

Return to school 

4th June 

War Horse trip 

30th June-4th July 

Year 10 Work Experience 

4th July 

Inset Day 

7th July 

Year 10 Thorpe Park trip 

11th July 

Inset Day 

18th July 

Last day of term 

21st & 22nd July 

Inset days 

1st & 2nd September  

Inset days 

 
 

Achieve | Belong | Participate 

Well Done 
Jessica! 

Jessica M (Y7) 
received the 
exciting news 
this week that 
she has been 
selected for 
Titans U14 
Regional 

Netball Squad. 
This is a 

fantastic achievement and an incredible 
opportunity for Jess to take her netball to 
the next level. She'll be traveling across 
the South West, competing against the 

region's top teams and growing as a 
player. 

Taster Day Richard Huish 
It’s time for students to book 

themselves onto the next 
college taster day, this one 

at Richard Huish.  
We have to get all students 

registered and sessions 
chosen by Monday 12th  

May or they won't be able to 
attend.  

Uniform Donations! 
If you have any unwanted 
school uniform that you 

would like to donate, we are 
looking for items for our pop-
up shop! Please drop them 
to the school office. Thank 

you in advance! 

3G Pitch Availability 
Please email 

3gbookings@courtfields.bep.ac with all 
booking enquiries! Lots of availability for 

next week! 

 

Prom Tickets 2025 

If you haven't 

purchased your Year 

11 Prom tickets yet, 

these are available to 

purchase on Scopay 

until Monday 12th 

May. 

Congratulations to last months 
book review of the month 
winner Olivia F. 
 
Well done for writing a five-star 
review. 

 
We will be making a temporary change to the timing of 

the lunch break for the whole School from Monday 12th 

May. This change is to support Year 11 who will be 

taking exams during this time. 

From Monday, lunch will be 12.35 – 13.15pm (instead 

of the usual 13.35 – 14.15pm). 

All other times will remain the same. 

We will update you when the lunch timings will return to 

normal. 


